

Gujarat Chamber of Commerce & Industry



Pathik Patwari

Ajay Patel

Yogesh Parikh

Anil Jain

Dilip Padhya

Apurva Shah

ગુજરાત વેપારી મहામંડળ

President Sr. Vice President Vice President

Hon. Secretary

Hon. Secretary (R)

Hon. Treasurer

Reminder

25th Noveber, 2022 /28492

Shri D. M. Thaker, Member Secretary, Gujarat Pollution Control Board, Paryavaran Bhavan, Gandhinagar.

Sub: CEPI monitoring

Ref: (1) Our office letter no.28450 dated. - 15/11/2022

(2) Our office letter no.28477 dated. - 21/11/2022

Resp. Sir,

Greetings from the Gujarat Chamber of Commerce & Industry (GCCI).

In connection with above subject and reference letters we would like to mention that post monsoon monitoring in CEPI area is due in 2022. Last CEPI monitoring was carried out in Jan 2020. Before monitoring in Jan 2020, a joint meeting of GPCB, CPCB and representatives of GCCI and Industries Associations was held on 01/01/2020. In this meeting monitoring stations and criteria pollutants of all CPAs /SPAs were finalized and subsequently monitoring was carried out.

GCCI has recently conducted a meeting with representatives of all SPAs /CPAs regarding any change /modification in monitoring stations and criteria pollutants. We have received representations from all CPAs/SPAs about monitoring stations and criteria pollutants & same is forwarded to you by mentioned reference letters. We are waiting for joint meeting of GPCB, CPCB, GCCI and representatives of all SPAs /CPAs for finalizing monitoring stations and criteria pollutants.

We now again request you to arrange a joint meeting of GPCB, CPCB, GCCI and representatives of all SPAs /CPAs for finalizing monitoring stations and criteria pollutants, so that monitoring can be start preferably in Dec 2022.

We look forward to you for positive response.

With regards.

Dr. Yogendrakumar Trivedi Secretary General